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Comment - Medicaid expansion is a wolf in sheep's clothing and would result in a rapid increase in 
spending starting in 2017 quickly surpassing any modest savings in state payments to providers for 
uncompensated care. On net, the expansion would cost taxpayers, you and I, 902 million dollars through 
2022
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